
Kindergarten eLc Newsletter  

September 15, 2017 

 
 

Important Dates: 

9/22 Sesqui Field Trip  
9/29 Half Day -Early Dismissal 

10/4 Fall Pictures 

 

Reminders: 
 The school day starts promptly at 8:00. Please have your 

student here on time to set the tone for a great day!  

 Please sign your child out no later than 2:15 if you are 

picking up early for any reason. 

 Please check your child’s daily folder Monday through 

Friday.  Note the “keep at home” side and the “return to 

school” side.  Yellow Family Folders go home Friday and 

come back to school on Monday. 

 

Home Talk: 
Go on a five senses walk in the neighborhood.  Talk 

about what things you saw, heard, smelled, and 

touched.  (You may or may not taste .) 

 

This Week in ELA:  

We practiced recognizing, identifying sounds for, and 

writing letters Oo, Pp, Qq, Rr, Ss, and Tt! We read, 

acted out, and illustrated A-hunting We Will Go.  Our 

sight words this week were see and go. We learned how 

readers connect information while they read with the 

words, “and then”. In writing workshop, we continued 

drawing pictures to tell a story. We learned about 

labeling our pictures with words. We use an imaginary 

rubber band to stretch our words and listen for any 

sounds.  When we think we hear one, we write a letter to 

go with it. 

 

This Week in Math: 

We practiced our first number sentences within 3.  We 

solved problems like: There were three bears. Two bears 

are in the field and one is in the water.  We learned to 

recognize this problem as 2+1. We know that 2 and 1 are 

the “hidden partners” of 3. 

 

 9/9 Benjamin Felder 

9/9 Loui Lim 
 

9/30 Gabby, Jackson, and Garrett Grassi 
 

 

 

Each week, teachers will pick a student who has done a 

great job being a “bucket filler,” or a kind friend. This 

week, our bucket fillers are: 

Sawyer Peebles and Harper Allen 

  

This Week in Science: 

We dove into our five senses unit!  This week, we 

specifically researched our senses of sight, hearing, 

and smell.  We made connections by talking about 

things we like to see, hear, and smell.  We also 

learned how our senses not only help us to enjoy the 

world but help us when a situation could be dangerous 

(smelling smoke, tasting sour milk, etc.). 

 


